
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Wednesday, September 14, 2022 2:15 PM 
'dmotschen@hotmail.com' 
Consumer Contact 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/14/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06532-2022 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: "Docket No. 20220035-WS, S.V. Utilities, Ltd" 
Docket No 20220035 WS.pdf 

Good Afternoon, Gordon Affield. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket Number 20220035, and 
forwarding them to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
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From: d m <dmotschen@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2022 1:54 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; affieldga@aol.com 
Subject: "Docket No. 20220035-WS, S.V. Utilities, Ltd" 

Comments Attached 

1 



Application for staff-assisted rate case in Polk County by 

S. V. Utilities, Ltd. 

DOCKET NO. 20220035-WS 

Name C 6~dc n 

To submit your comments about this docket to the Florida Public Service Commission, please 

complete this comment form and return it by mail, or fax it to 1-800-511-0809. Correspondence 
will be placed in the docket file. 

CUSTOMER COMMENTS 

I don't think S.V. Utilities deserves a water rate increase because they haven't ·kept 

the water system up and they haven't done the maintenance that was needed 

for the residents of Swiss Village to assure they have good water. Boil water notices 

are frequent because of pipe leaks. They haven't kept the water mains up. 

Since I have lived in Swiss Village there have been many water leaks that were just patched 

with the hopes that the 40+ year old pipes won't leak again. 

Swiss Village Utilities has been known to j ust cover up problems and not address 

the real problems. 

Any email or other correspondence sent to a Florida Public Service Commissioner, or any other public 
official and I or employee of the PSC, in the transaction of public business is considered a public record 
and is subject to Florida's Public Records Law. This means that Florida law generally requires the PSC 
to provide a copy of any such email or correspondence, upon request, for inspection and copying to any 

Florida citizen or any member of the media. 
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